January 6, 2014

Fire Prevention approves/ FF Martell

Hello John, I hope you had a nice holiday. I would like to put forth a Plan of Action to bring 135 Sherman St. into compliance with the fire code. 

1. I will remove the Clutter/trash in the hallways immediately. 

2. The lights in the hall will be on continually by Feb. 1

3. Basement Door will be 60 min. fire rated and self closing by Feb 1.

4. Hardwire CO detectors in every apt by Feb. 1

5. Numbers on Apt doors immediately

6. 60 min. fire doors/ self closing on all apts by June 1.

Please let me know if this Plan of Action is agreeable to the Fire Dept. or if you feel we need to make some changes. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mark Tardiff

207.239.9046

